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October 2, 2024 

89010.0236 

VIA E-MAIL 

Mr. Jeff Killip 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: TG-230778; WUTC v. Murrey's/Olympic-GRC 

Dear Mr. Killip: 

Enclosed for filing in Docket TG-230778 is the Post-Hearing Brief of Murrey’s Disposal Company, Inc. 

dba Olympic Disposal. Both the Confidential and Redacted versions are enclosed along with the 

certificate of service. 

This Brief contains confidential information and should only be shared with those persons who have 

signed and filed the appropriate confidentiality agreement with the Commission. 

Yours truly, 

WILLIAMS, KASTNER & GIBBS PLLC 

David W. Wiley 

dwiley@williamskastner.com  

(206) 233-2895
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